

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 48

◆ Squamish ◆ Whistler ◆ Pemberton

March 13, 2020

Kerry Mehaffey Chief Executive Officer Lil'wat Nation 82 Ir 10 Rd. Mount Currie, BC, VON 2KO

Subject: Pemberton Benchlands Property

Dear Ms. Mehaffey,

At the Board meeting held on Wednesday, March 11th, the Board of Education determined that the proposed 1.2 hectare school site located in the Pemberton Benchlands development is not required by the District for future school needs. The Board is, however, in favor of our district staff working with Lil'wat Nation regarding your offer to make future building lots available to support the District's residential construction program.

I would appreciate if you could confirm a future date for us to have discussion regarding the two lots for the residential construction program.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I look forward hearing back from you.

Yours Sincerely

Mohammed Azim Secretary-Treasurer School District No. 48 (Sea to Sky)